
Carl Czaga 
2886 Bishop Rd 
Willoughby Hills, OH 44092-2660 

Aug 26,20 14 

PUCOPUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Old, coal-burning power plants are not staying competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our 
air and water. I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to 
bail out their old coal plants on my dime. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electtic customersmore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of d o n ,  soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carl Czaga 
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David Pauer 

Lakewood, OH 44107-5346 

Aug 26,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Pauer 



Virginia Cousins 
lUBierceSt 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-1305 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Cousins 



Linda Chopra 
4324 W 192nd St 
Fairview Park, OH 44126-1903 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Chopra 



Eileen Hunter 
1630 S Main St 
Dayton, OH 45409-2508 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Hunter 



Stewart Hinze 
3524 Corey Rd 
Toledo, OH 43615-1113 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stewart Hinze 



Julia wynn 
8059SlayterUn 
Granville, OH 43023-1549 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julia wynn 



James Brister 
113 Private Drive 220 
Proctorville, OH 45669-8166 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Brister 



Tammy Miller 
PO Box 224 
Pickerington, OH 43147-0224 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tammy Miller 



Larry Stangby 
6212 Muirfleld Ct 
Fairfield, OH 45014-4751 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Stangby 



Amanda Hohman 
212 North Ave 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-1933 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Hohman 



Joanne Dodd 
5530 Radford Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-9369 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joanne Dodd 



Fred Welty 
11630 Butternut Rd 
Chardon, OH 44024-9355 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fred Welty 



Susan Righi 
29830 State Route 356 
New Marshfield, OH 45766-8910 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Righi 



Marvin Ware 
5085 Crescent Ridge Dr 
Clayton, OH45315-961S 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marvin Ware 



Bill Steele 
16903 Moore Rd 
MarysviDe, OH 43040-9762 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

To even consider the request of AEP is totally absurd. They are among 
the most profitable companies on earth and they expect people working 
for minimum wage to pay for what they should have paid for years ago, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Steele 



Steve Cagan 
1751 Radnor Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 4411: 
1622 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Cagan 



Mark Zurlo 
4207 Guilford Ave NW 
Canton, OH 44709-2014 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
-Mark Zurlo 



Mimi Hanlon 
4696 Maple Spur Dr 
Stow, OH 44224-1936 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

ReortedMay 13,2014: 

"as a point of comparison, Germany's 27 percent is double the 
approximately 13 percent of U.S. electricity supply powered by 
renewables as of November 2013. 
Observers say the records will keep coming as Germany continues its 
Energiewende, or energy transformation, which aims to power the country 
almost entirely on renewable sources by 2050." 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mimi Hanlon 



Chad Nester 
812 Helen St 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-1323 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chad Nester 



Charles Wallace 
1225 Root Rd 
Lorain, OH 44052-2801 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Wallace 



Ron Weber 
2431 Red Coach Dr 
Springfield, OH 45503-1213 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ron Weber 



Lisa Jacobson 
4404 Southwick Blvd 
Brunswick, OH 44212-4512 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Jacobson 



Nancy Welsh 
810 B Homestead Dr 
Aurora, OH 44202-8788 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Welsh 



Sharon Daskal 
5422 Kilbourne Dr 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124-3747 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Daskal 



Joanne Granzow 
535 Garden Rd 
Dayton, OH 45419-3804 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joanne Granzow 



Sandra Baggaley 
107 Clay Ct 
Berea, OH 44017-3149 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Baggaley 



Eileen Howard 
1928 Grande Rue Cir 
Columbus, OH 43229-2724 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PIJCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Howard 



Jeff Evans 
867 Overiook Dr 
Wintersville, OH 43953-7405 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jeff Evans 



John Pierson 
68 Kenilworth Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-6736 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Pierson 



Paul Cramer 
6320 Brecksville Rd 
Independence, OH 44131 -3405 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Cramer 



Mary Grissom 
522 Lake Ave 
Franklin, OH 45005-3590 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Grissom 



Quinn Belhorn 
2421 Loyola Rd 
University Heights, OH 4411 i 
4511 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Quinn Belhorn 



Andrea Siparsky 
4736 High Oaks Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43623-1086 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoniers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Andrea Siparsky 



Janette Stender 
120 Emmitt Rd 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-1313 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janette Stender 



Brooke Crowley 
535 Terrace Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45220-1916 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincere ly> 
Brooke Crowley 



Lisa &amp; Rudd Crawford 
117 Spring St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1349 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa &amp; Rudd Crawford 



Ann Quatraro 
3940 Darrow Rd 
Stow, OH 44224-2622 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Quatraro 



Eric Gulley 
271 Storington Rd 
Westerville, OH 43081-1318 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Gulley 



Karen Beiser 
6770 Sheed Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45247-3632 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Beiser 



Lisa Spencer 
933 Bricker Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43221-1643 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Spencer 



Stacey Brewster 
7934 Boothbay Ct 
Powell, OH 43065-9097 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air arid water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stacey Brewster 



Stacey Brewster 
7934 Boothbay Ct 
Powell, OH 43065-9097 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stacey Brewster 



Lisa Spencer 
933 Bricker Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43221-1643 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Spencer 



Craig Otter 
5734 Rush wood Dr 
Dublin, OH 43017-8816 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Craig Otter 



Melissa Fitzgerald 
32392 S Burr Oak Dr 
Solon, OH 44139-5523 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Melissa Fitzgerald 



Bill Mcpherson 
5343 Ruth Amy Ave 
Westerville, OH 43081-8737 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Mcpherson 



Ellen Kinney 
11533 Twin Mills Ln 
Chardon, OH 44024-9726 

Jul 29,2014 

p u c o Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ellen Kinney 



Frank Brockmeyer 
5313 County Road 123 
Mount Gilead, OH 43338-9520 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

By passing the cost of keeping old coal plants onto customers, the 
proposal before the PUC is the opposite of a free market economy. I do 
not support that, nor do I support any political party that is in favor 
it. 

Sincerely, 
Frank Brockmeyer 



Gail Steward 
4645 Williamstown Dr 
North Olmsted, OH 44070-2673 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's milities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gail Steward 



Susan Gibson 
1974 Wyandotte Rd 
Columbus, OH 43212-1034 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Gibson 



Marilyn Bakanec 
3305 Canterbury Rd 
Westlake, OH 44145-4621 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electticity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marilyn Bakanec 



Virginia Shanda 
5600 Sandalwood Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43229-4363 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Shanda 



Jim Poole 
782 Carini Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45218-1510 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Poole 



Joseph Harris 
63]0KincaidRd 
Cincinnati, OH 45213-1411 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Harris 



Steven Skal 
630 Churchill Ave Apt D 
Columbus, OH 43214-1967 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

We need to focus on developing sources of clean, renewable energy. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 
Steven Skal 



Tina Misner 
125 Sunnyridge Ln 
Dayton, OH 45429-5458 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tina Misner 



Brenda Eastlake 
11575 Kile Rd 
Chardon, OH 44024-9590 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brenda Eastlake 



Ed Zehel 
2126EastlawnSt 
Lorain, OH 44052-3220 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Zehel 



Bob Rohrbaugh 
4429 Deerfield Ave NW 
North Lawrence, OH 44666-9520 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bob Rohrbaugh 



Kim White 
73927 Cotterill Rd 
Albany, OH 45710-8841 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kim White 



Lawrence Mick 
3103 Observation Tri 
Dayton, OH 45449-3529 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

"I do not support'Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lawrence Mick 



Jim Dickinson 
9000 Perrill Rd 
Ashville, OH 43103-9743 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Dickinson 



Sandra Cobb 
3880 Ellendale Rd 
Moreland Hills, OH 44022-1124 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Cobb 



Nancy Loftin 
357 Boston PI 
Toledo, OH 43610-1435 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercujy pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Loftin 



Peter Faure 
34 St Mary St 
Columbus, OH 43268-0001 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Faure 



John Fetters 
262 S 17th St 
Columbus, OH 43205-1730 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Fetters 



Dan Grinstead 
922 Wright Ave 
Xenia, OH 45385-5367 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Grinstead 



John Dierig 
610 Carrington PI Apt 207 
Loveland, OH 45140-8671 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

SHUT THESE PLANTS DOWN NOW! 
WE DON'T NEED THE SAME AIR QUALITY THAT CHINA HAS! 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Dierig 



Don Huntsberger 
15284 Baden Rd 
Germantown, OH 45327-9407 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Huntsberger 



Lee Martin 
3575 Edwards Rd 
Greenwich, OH 44837-9417 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lee Martin 



Susan Taylor 
3077 Cooper Bluff Dr 
Columbus, OH 43231-2959 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Taylor 



Hector Lugo 
522 W Grand Ave Apt 2d 
Dayton, OH 45405-4415 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Hector Lugo 



Robert and Jean Kloos 
2463 Kingston Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 441 Ii 
4305 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Maybe you can get this one right. You can begin to make decisions that 
will safeguard our future if you just tell the fossil folks we can't 
afford any more carbon in our lungs. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert and Jean Kloos 



Debi Jackson 
6678 Old Station Dr 
West Chester, OH 45069-4360 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jackson 



Becky Diller 
1665 13th St SW 
Akron, OH 44314-2935 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Becky Diller 



Scott Robins 
2302 South Ave 
Toledo, OH 43609-1609 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Robins 



Eric Schickendantz 
1458 Edgemoor Ave 
Akron, OH 44313-7414 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Schickendantz 



Anthony Mehle 
6634 Covington Cv 
Canfield, OH 44406-8161 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anthony Mehle 



Mark Parr 
199 Silver Fox Ct 
Loveland, OH 45140-5401 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Parr 



Karen Snyder 
8620 Westfield Rd 
Seville, OH 44273-9553 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Snyder 



Susan Pye 
PO Box 494 
Bath, OH 44210-0494 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Pye 



Michael Stewart 
2996 Meadowbrook Blvd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 4411! 
2869 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Stewart 



Gerald Bayless 
440 Red Haw Rd 
Dayton, OH 45405-3951 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gerald Bayless 



Merrie Frost 
2522 Princeton Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-4312 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Merrie Frost 



Brandon Okone 
6022 Woodshire Dr 
Westerville, OH 43081-7065 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brandon Okone 



Sherry Massaro 
228 Edwards Ave 
Canfield, OH 44406-1412 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sherry Massaro 



Gay Quereau 
2984 Corydon Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-3554 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utiHties' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy friat, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gay Quereau 



Scott Davis 
537 Old Coach Rd 
Westerville, OH 43081-1308 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Davis 



David Kersten 
329 Forest Meadows Dr 
Medina, OH 44256-1611 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Kersten 



Ralph Rosenfield 
1469 Lake Shore Dr Apt C 
Columbus, OH 43204-4858 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ralph Rosenfield 



Bill Baker 

OH 43223 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Baker 



Lauren Maziarz 
2627 Emmick Dr 
Toledo, OH 43606-2702 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Maziarz 



Eugene Flannery 
4223 Leeper St 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-1921 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eugene Flannery 



Lowell Palm 
419 5th St 
Washington Court House, OH 
43160-2510 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lowell Palm 



Bob Zai 
3305 Braewood Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45241 -3162 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coai 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bob Zai 



Christopher Green 
40 E Main St 
Madison, OH 44057-3224 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Time to phase out fossil fuels (and boost the economy)! 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

It is time to look to the future and spend our efforts towards 
renewable energy sources. These methods have successfully boosted the 
economies of other states. Why not in Ohio? 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Green 



Chloe Dyer 
17644 Bobo Rd 
Guysville, OH 45735-9510 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chloe Dyer 



Hedy Westra 
2403 Brian Dr 
Beachwood, OH 44122-1705 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

J do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Hedy Westra 



Michael Brandt 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

ISubsidize clean energy not dirty energy. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Brandt 



Laura Mangan 
3096 Morningview Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45432-2454 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Mangan 



Marge Fear 
3549 E Scarborough Rd 
Cleveland Hts, OH 44118-4302 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marge Fear 



Rebecca Morris 
8632 Byrd Ave NE 
Alliance, OH 44601-9411 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rebecca Morris 



Jane Cizmar 
459 Spring Grove Dr 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-1339 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jane Cizmar 



Ed Mathis 
6255 Hampton Green PI 
Dublin, OH 43016-7006 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Mathis 



Brandon Alvarez 
17503 Madison Ave Apt la 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3572 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brandon Alvarez 



Jerry Salisbury 
1596Krumroy Rd 
Akron, OH 44306-4349 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Salisbury 



Timothy Coffmon 
8343 Ashlynd PI 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-7622 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Coffrnon 



Craig Rodenhauser 
8253 Kingsmere Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45231-6005 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Craig Rodenhauser 



Ann Lindsley 
2347 Country Squire Ln 
Toledo, OH 43615-2762 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Lindsley 



Kiran Annavarapu 
3361 E Fairfax Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44111 
4207 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kiran Annavarapu 



Linda Herrmann 
127 Lincoln Ave 
Ashland, OH 44805-2624 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Herrmann 



p. Lawrence 
1725 Warrington RdNW 
Massillon, OH 44646-2866 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
P. Lawrence 



Stephen Vessey 
1470 Sand Ridge Rd 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-4493 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Vessey 



Terence Bauldry 
8417 Justus Ave SW 
Navarre, OH 44662-9494 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Terence Bauldry 



James Bissell 
8280 Fawn Knoll Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45247-4506 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Bissell 



James Rubin 
203 Best St 
Berea, OH 44017-2639 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Rubin 



Gay Marie Goden 
18951 Abby Ave 
Euclid, OH 44119-1732 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gay Marie Goden 



Beth Finn 
5713GlengateLn 
Cincinnati, OH 45212-1934 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beth Finn 



Todd Cail 
5712DoergerLn 
Cincinnati, OH 45212-1908 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Cail 



Karl Leibfacher 
840 Saint Nicholas Ave 
Dayton, OH 45410-2522 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karl Leibfacher 



Kendall Pleasant 
1783 Beechwood Ave NE Apt 11 
North Canton, OH 44720-8608 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kendall Pleasant 



Steve Yeager 
6155MungerRd 
Dayton, OH 45459-1145 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Yeager 



Mary Dyer 
17644 Bobo Rd 
Guysville, OH 45735-9510 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Dyer 



Sylvia Brown 
140 Rose Dr 
Granville, OH 43023-1085 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sylvia Brown 



Ira Weiss 
11735 Eddington Ave 
Pickerington, OH 43147-9194 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ira Weiss 



Daniel Toohey 
1902 WSchantz Ave 
Dayton, OH 45409-2126 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Toohey 



Wendy Patrick 
1685 Old Windmill Tri 
Valley City, OH 44280-9497 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Patrick 



Lori Fuzo 
570 Wakefield Dr Apt 8 
Cortland, OH 44410-1549 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lori Fuzo 



Virginia Douglas 
133 Brandtson Ave 
Elyria, OH 44035-3931 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's-market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Douglas 



Sally Hinshaw 
1573KirkleyRd 
Columbus, OH 43221-2221 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Hinshaw 



Perry Phillips 
616 EdgewoodDr 
Kent OH 44240-2637 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Perry Phillips 



Susan Miller 
373 E Kelso Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2307 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Miller 



Anne Furey 
2250 Cheltenham Rd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3230 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Furey 



Michael Hardy 
7757 Anderson Oaks Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45255-3076 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Hardy 



Nancy Gerling 
2635 Berrell Ave 
Columbus, OH 43211-3710 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Gerling 



Robert Dubovec 
9067 Old Meadow Dr 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-1649 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Dubovec 



James Black 
245 Northview Hts 
Loudonville, OH 44842-9408 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Black 



Deanna dinger 
5133 Phillips Run 
Canal Winchester, OH43II0-8420 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Deanna Clinger 



Nicole McAtee 
5103 Ford Ave 
Toledo, OH 43612-3015 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out tbeir 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole McAtee 



Sue Stromberg 
6841 Cherry Blossom Dr 
Mentor, OH 44060-8430 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sue Stromberg 



Sherry Romohr 
693 Winsholen Ct 
Westerville, OH 43081-3769 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electticity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sherry Romohr 



Jim Oster 
1911 Grafton Rd 
Elyria, OH 44035-8317 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Oster 



Robert Galli 
5435 Olentangy River Rd 
Columbus, OH 43235-3467 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Galli 



Malcolm Green 
2675 Deeds Rd 
Granville, OH 43023-9608 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Malcolm Green 



Robert March 
1455MaplewoodStNE 
Warren, OH 44483-4165 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy friat in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert March 



Alyce Rieck 
3966 Ardmore Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45229-1304 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that Jn addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alyce Rieck 



Ed Sisson 
3586 Ettia St 
Columbus, OH 43213-1725 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Sisson 



Patricia Muhleman 
3860 Middleton Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45220-1127 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Muhleman 



Allyce Rieck 

Cincinnati, OH 45229-1304 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that 'n addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Allyce Rieck 



Rick Turner 
] 1925 Thorn Township Rd #21 
Thornville, OH 43076-9767 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rick Turner 



Steve Bodie 
51 Meadow DrSW 
Pataskala, OH 43062-9809 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Bodie 



Marie Wilson 
45I7CandIewickCfr 
Columbus, OH 43230-8365 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio is number one state in air pollution, 

Ohio deserves better, not worse. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marie Wilson 



Gregory Evans 
493 Pittsfield Dr 
Worthington, OH 43085-3277 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gregory Evans 



Gregory Marsteller 
11140SKiwataniTri 
Canfield, OH 44406-8796 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. ON A PERSONAL 
NOTE, THIS ACTION YOU HAVE TAKEN WILL END MY LIFE LONG ASSOCIATION WITH 
CONSERVATISM. THIS IS DUMB AND NO I WON;T PAY FOR IT. THE IDIOTS THAT 
PASSED A LAW CHARGING A TAX ON SOLAR ENERGY IS THE ONLY OTHER MOVE I 
CANNOT ACCEPT. I AM ONLY ONE PERSON BUT YOUR ACTION IN THIS MATTER WILL 
RESULT IN MY BEST EFFORT TO END YOUR GOVERNORSHIP. 

Sincerely, 
Gregory Marsteller 



Betty Rukavina 
22 Barker St 
Mansfield, OH 44904-1202 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Betty Rukavina 



Judy Barnes 
1555 Commodore Rd 
Lyndhurst OH 44124-2825 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Barnes 



Stephanie Sepate 
3959 Glenmore Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-3509 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stephanie Sepate 



Nannette Wahrer 
16920 Freyburg East Rd 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-8414 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nannette Wahrer 



Barbara Marquart 
1728 By al Ave 
Findlay, OH 45840-1524 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuiy pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Marquart 



Dennis Foster 
2210 Johnstone Way 
Westlake, OH 44145-2913 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dennis Foster 



Jerry Swaim 
707 Bennett Cir 
Sidney, OH 45365-7328 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution EUid negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Swaim 



Jennifer Hill 
106 N West St 
Westerville, OH 43081-1411 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Hill 



J Maurer 
3400 Ceroid Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-2116 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
J Maurer 



Robert Hugi 
563 Logan Rd 
Mansfield, OH 44907-2731 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Hugi 



Shawnda Drennen 
6450 Linworth Rd 
Worthington, OH 43085-2859 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Shawnda Drennen 



Rose Branson 
10620 Belmont PI 
Powell, OH 43065-8698 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio'.s heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rose Branson 



John Lattimer 
7380 Tallmadge Rd 
Rootstown, OH 44272-9762 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Lattimer 



Judith Johnson 
7996 Erie Ave NW 
Canal Fulton, OH 44614-9362 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judith Johnson 



Randy Greenbaum 
262 N Chillicothe St 
Plain City, OH 43064-1048 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

As well, when the carbon tax issue is passed we will pay again for 
supporting the filthy coal plants. This money would be better spent 
converting to renewables or even nuclear plants for future electric 
production. 

Sincerely, 
Randy Greenbaum 



Susan Yurchuck 
5612MaphetSt 
Cincinnati, OH 45227-1212 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Yurchuck 



John la Follette 

Columbus, OH 43219 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air £Uid water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities'̂  request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John la Follette 



Kathy &amp; Donald Rynbrandt 
37451 Hunters Ridge Rd 
Solon, OH 44139-2534 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy &amp; Donald Rynbrandt 



Jack Brunotts 
8325 Valor Rd Unit K 
Columbus, OH 43235-1541 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Please no bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jack Brunotts 



Beth Randall 
6865 Alloway St E 
Worthington, OH 43085-2501 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beth Randall 



Stan Midnight 
2140 Northampton Rd 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-2706 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stan Midnight 



George Bleimes 
158NorthighDr 
Worthington, OH 43085-2311 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
George Bleimes 



Diane Frederick 
900 Roanoke Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44121-
2056 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Frederick 



James Hauska 
7873 Kellogg Creek Dr 
Mentor, OH 44060-7109 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coai 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Hauska 



Gordon Agnew 
11 Fruithill Dr 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-1160 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gordon Agnew 



Rick Ohm 
9671 W State Route 163 
Oak Harbor, OH 43449-8812 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rick Ohm 



Dana Beverly 
7172 Asheville Park Dr 
Columbus, OH 43235-5012 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dana Beverly 



Gay Williamson 
PO Box 13527 
Hamilton, OH 45013-0527 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gay Williamson 



Louis Ballou 
12029 Clifton Blvd 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2161 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Louis Ballou 



Pam Rieser 
60 N Metzger Ave 
Rittman, OH 44270-1224 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pam Rieser 



Robert Stewart 
11911 PatroonCfrNW 
Canal Fulton, OH 44614-8559 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Stewart 



Ron Massoli 
255 N Elm Ave 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-2433 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ron Massoli 



Robert Cirino 
30150 Ridge Rd 
Wickliffe, OH 44092-1855 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Cirino 



Robert Annen 
4650 W 45th St 
Cleveland, OH 44109-5111 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Annen 



Elissa Young 
1238 Woodrow Wilson Dr 
Fostoria, OH 44830-1662 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elissa Young 



Sarah Weekley 
2248 Finland Dr 
Dayton, OH 45439-2710 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Weekley 



Mary Alice Blanchard 
104 W 2nd St 
Fredericktown, OH 43019-1069 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Alice Blanchard 



B Corey 
2724 Merrimac Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3642 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
B Corey 



Marie Seminaro 
3101 WEdgertonRd 
Silver Lake, OH 44224-3139 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marie Seminaro 



Becl^ Crane 
9257 Stonebriar Ln 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039-6426 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Becky Crane 



Jay Buchholz 
Kirkwood Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44121-1803 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jay Buchholz 



John Strohscher 
720 W College Ave 
Woodville, OH 43469-1338 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Strohscher 



Barbara Schimming 
5342 Sunrise View Cir 
Liberty Township, OH 45044-9354 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Schimming 



Don Hyatt 
4773 Hayden Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43221-551! 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Hyatt 



Richard Hall 
995 Ravine Ridge Dr 
Worthington, OH 43085-2906 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Hall 




